
From: Lori DeArman [ 
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 12:27 PM 
To: Bzotte, Kimberly 
Subject: Re: Regs 102.4, 702.2 and SOP 413 
 
Hi 
My name is Lori DeArman and last year I became the legal guardian for my brother  last 
year after our Mother passed away.   
 
I apologize that it has taken me this long to respond but if there is any opportunity of becoming a 
member of the board or being able to discuss some of the good and not so good experiences I have 
endured during this learning process.   
 
I believe there is so much positive in this but I also feel that good families that do the right thing are 
punished for the bad things others do.  I would love the opportunity to discuss these issues and to be a 
part of making this process easier on the folks that get thrown into it.  I hope what I am saying makes 
sense and please let me know if it could be possible.  
 
My history is, I have been at Boeing for 26 years as a manager and I pride myself on doing the right 
thing.   The process of becoming Andre's guardian was lengthy and expensive and I do not believe it 
needed to be.   
 
Thank you for taking the time and reading this.    

 




